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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

What a busy couple of weeks we have had at   
Gaywood Primary!  This week saw our children 
have the experience of being in their new        
classroom and meeting their new teachers (with 
the exception of the current Sparrow class who will 
have their experience in the next couple of weeks).  
It also saw our Year 6 children have a taster of life 
at their new school - exciting times.  

 

We are gearing up for the PTA Summer Fayre on 
Friday 6th July 2018 from 5pm to 8pm - come 
along and enjoy a variety of activities and            
refreshments, you can even have a pony ride! 

 

Don’t forget, sports days are coming up soon - 
check the diary dates section overleaf for further 
information on dates. 
 

Kind regards, Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

Latest attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 91% Wren 97% 

Y1 Finch 99% Sparrow 94% 

Y2 Blackbird 98% Starling 91% 

Y3 Swallow 94% Swift 94% 

Y4 Jackdaw 98% Raven 99% 

Y5 Heron 86% Kingfisher 96% 

Y6 Kestrel 92% Peregrine 96% 

 

 

 

 

Music Lessons 
Sept 2018 

A letter was sent out recently informing 

you of individual music tuition that we 

will be offering from September - places 

are filling up quickly so please make 

sure you get your forms in by Friday 6th 

July 2018 to secure a place.  We are 

offering tuition on the piano, recorder, 

keyboard, singing, flute, clarinet,    

violin and ukulele.  Forms can be 

found on the website under ‘Parents’ 

and ‘Letters to Parents’ or via the office. 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported non-uniform 

day today by bringing in sweets for the PTA tombola.  

Non-Uniform Day  



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

2nd, 3rd & 4th July 

Home visits for new children 

6th July 

Summer Fayre 5pm to 8pm 

9th & 10th July 

Reception Taster 1:20—2:20 

11th July 

Reception Sports Day @ 

9:30am 

12th July 

KS1 Sports Day @ 9:30am 

13th July 

KS2 Sports Day @ 9:30am 

20th July 

Y6 Leavers Disco 6pm—8pm 

24th July 

Leavers Assembly @ 9:30am 

24th July 

Break up for Summer 

 

 

Breakfast Club - Sept 2018 

 

 New School Timings 
From September 2018, the whole school 

will start at 8:45am and finish at 3:00pm.  

Children will be  allowed to go into class 

from 8:30am. 

 

From September 2018 we will run a breakfast club from 

7:30am to 8:30am at a cost of £2.90 per session, 

booked and paid for half-termly in advance.  Places are 

limited so please hand in your booking form as soon as 

possible.  You can book specific days or the whole week. 

To have a look at the menu, visit the parents section of 

our website under ‘forms’. 

Parent Governors Wanted 

We are looking to increase the size of our governing body and have vacancies for parent      

governors to join us. The governing body meet at the school every half-term at 6:30pm.  For 

application forms please ask the office or look on our website under ‘Parents’ and ‘Forms’. 


